Follow-Up Item from February 17, 2022, BH-SAC Webinar

Contingency Management

1. Chris Stoner-Mertz, California Alliance of Child and Family Services: As counties send in their Letters of Intent to
provide services, will the list of counties and their partnerships with community providers be available publicly?

DHCS Response: Kelly Pfeifer, DHCS: | will take this back for discussion. We do want to make available which
counties are participating and be thoughtful to make sure everybody knows which providers are participating so
that clients are served. We do not have an age limit.

DHCS Follow-Up: DHCS will post the providers and counties once they are approved to participate in the
program.




